
 

 

Circular (N0. 21) for 2017 

Launching the new e-Learning Portal 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 

extends its greetings wishing you all the success in your endeavours. 

Pursuant to Federal Law by Decree No (11) for 2008 regarding Human 

Resources in the Federal Government as amended; and as part of the 

Authority’s efforts to support the ministries and federal entities in 

implementing their plans to develop the Federal Governments’ 

competencies and increase their productivity;  

It is our pleasure to announce that the Federal Authority for Government 

Human Resources is launching the new e-Learning Portal, which aims to 

familiarize the Federal Government employees with HR systems and 

procedures as per the latest administrative standards. The portal will 

enable the Federal Government employees to use a flexible approach and 

modern technology in implementing human resource transactions. 

Orientation workshops will be held to shed light on the new portal in July 

2017 as shown in the table below:  

 

Venue Date Time 

FAHR HQ – Dubai 

Training Hall – 1st Floor 

Sunday, Jul 23 12 – 2.30 pm 

 

FAHR HQ – Abu Dhabi 

Training Hall (1) - 11th Floor 

Monday, Jul 24 12 – 2.30 pm 

 

 



 

 

You are therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit 

from HR Department at your entity to attend the event at the time 

determined above and send your nominations not later than July 20, 2017. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

 For coordination please contact 

 

- Noora Al Mulla, Tel: 04- 231 91 53 Email: NAIMulla@fahr.gov.ae  

- Aisha Al Amiri, Tel: 04- 231 91 41 Email: AALAmiri@fahr.gov.ae  

  


